
BOWSMAN SCHOOL JUNE 

NEWSLETTER 2022 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

We have many activities planned for the month of June.  Please pay attention 

to you child’s agenda and the calendar attached for dates and information. 

Bowsman School would like to thank the following staff members: 

Mr. Dormer, well wishes and all the best as you retire this year.  

Good luck to Mr. Sutherland as he continues his teaching career at Heyes School. 

Mr. Miller transitions to a new position in Swan River. 

Mrs. Hrycyk as she moves on to a new career. 

 
THE LAST DAY FOR HEALTHY SNACK WILL BE ON JUNE 15TH 

 

 

EDWIN LAPTOPS and OTHER SCHOOL TECHNOLOGY DEVICES  

ARE DUE JUNE 3rd  

 

Please take the time to go through your homes to look for missing textbooks, 

novel, etc.   Lost books will be charged to the students. 

 

All Edwin laptops and any other school-owned technology device must be 

returned to the school by June 3rd.  Any lost, missing, or damaged devices will 

be charged to the student. 

 

Thank You. 
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KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

 

Mrs. Pierrepont would like to congratulate her Kindergarten students for a great year.  Good 

Luck and have fun in grade 1.   

 

Congratulations to:  Zayden Bighetty, Zane Blazenko, Darralyn Brass, Southwind Brass-Spence, 

Layla Church, Phoenix Fayant, Eli Filuk, Jaxon Klekta, Troy Larocque, Normabell Spence, Arya 

Unger, Laine Wieler and Letti Zwarich 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK TO OUR GRADE 8 STUDENTS  

 

We will be saying good-bye to our Grade 8 class. Good 

luck in all your future plans. 

 

Congratulations to the following students: 

 

Creedance Brass, Spencer Burghart, Chloe Currie, Brody 

Giles-Bone, Tristen Gott, Raelyn Graham, Everett Griffith, Danica 

Hrycyk, Eldon Ireland, Zachary Lee-Paquin, Zachary Martyniuk and 

Benjamin Schullman 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY BAR-B-QUE 

 

Please join us on Wednesday, June 29th at 11:45 for a bar-b-que lunch.  Bring your lawn chair or 

blanket and celebrate with us as we welcome summer break. 

 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES ON 

THURSDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 8TH 



 


